
 

 

 
Year 6 SATs Reward Trip 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
During the week beginning the 13th May, Year 6’s will be completing their SATs. We understand the 
amount of hard work the students have presented all year round in preparation for this. 
 
As a reward for all of the children’s hard work, I have organised a trip to Cinebowl complex in 
Uttoxeter on Monday 20th May 2024. 
 
 They will have the opportunity to visit and take part in the cinema, ice skating and bowling.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £27.15 per pupil. This includes travel to and from the venue. 
 
Payment must be made no later than Friday 19th April 2024 via Parent Pay. Cash will not be 
accepted. 
 
Arrangements for the day.  

- Arrive at school no later than 8:00am for an 8:15am departure, we hope for a quick 
departure to avoid traffic and allow pupils to enjoy their day.  

- Return to school around 3:30pm. 

- Pattingham coach children will need to be collected from school. 
- A packed lunch (no fizzy drinks, glass bottles or chewing gum) in a disposable bag.  
- If your child is entitled to free school meals and you wish for school to provide a packed 

lunch for them, please email cm@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk . 
- Children are allowed to bring their own snacks and drink for the cinema.  
- No spending money will be necessary on the day. 
- We ask pupils to come in their PE kits so they are comfortable for the activities and 

day ahead. Pupils will need to wear a coat and long jogging bottoms for ice skating. 
 
Pupils will not be allowed to take their phones on the trip. Any phone brought into school 
will as usual be stored in their form phone bag and returned at the end of the trip. 
 
For any further questions or enquiries please do not hesitate to contact me at the above email 
address.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
C. Mayer 

 
Miss Mayer 
Head of Year 6 
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